

Los Banos Unified School District

1717 South Eleventh Street Los Banos, California 93635-4800 Telephone (209) 826-3801 Fax (209) 826-6810 www.losbanosusd.org

July, 1, 2021

Dear Parents, Guardians, and Families,

Thank you for being a part of a successful start to the 2021-22 school year We truly appreciate your support of our students and schools.

Under the Local Control Funding Formula (LCFF), a portion of state funding will be determined based on the demographics of student population, with higher funding on a per student basis for districts like Los Banos that have large concentrations of low income, English learners, and foster youth populations. Therefore, we are required to establish and confirm the number of students that represent these categories by having families complete the LCFF form; Alternative Income Form. By taking the time to fill out this form you are taking part in a process that provides thousands of dollars in funds to the school your student attends.

Our goal is to ensure that Los Bano's students receive the maximum amount of funds that we are eligible to receive by encouraging our families to complete the LCFF form; Alternative Income Form. To receive the maximum amount, we must have 100% of eligible students/families complete the form.

By completing the form and turning it in as soon as possible, you will help our schools reach the goal of getting funds to support our students academic achievement, creating equitable learning environments, and building partnerships to develop leadership at all levels. Thank you for your time and support in ensuring that we graduate every single student college, career, and community ready.

Please complete the Alternative Income Form (survey) in one of the following methods:

- 1) https://www.surveymonkev.com/r/AIEnglishSurvey21-22
- 2) QR CODE: Take a picture of the QR Code in the following page.
- 3) Complete Form Altenative Income Form included in this letter
- 4) Visit our webpage, https://www.losbanosusd.org/District/ under LCFF Funding Notice for the Links.

The district would appreciate, if the survey be completed by October 29, 2021.

If you have questions regarding the survey, please email <u>finance@losbanosusd.k12.ca.us</u> or call at (209)-826-3801.

Board of Trustees

Mr. Anthony Parreira Mrs. Margaret Benton, Clerk Mr. Gary Munoz, Vice President Mrs. Jessica Moran Mr. Ray Martinez, President Ms. Marlene Smith

Administration

Mark E. Marshall, Ed.D. Superintendent
Tammie Calzadillas, Ed. D., Assistant Superintendent, Human Resources
Amer Iqbal, Assistant Superintendent, Administrative Services
Paula Mastrangelo, Assistant Superintendent, Elementary Education
C. Sean Richey, Ed.D. Chief Academic Officer

LCFF-Alternative Income Survey

QR Code: Take a picture of the QR Code with your smart phone, then click on the link that pops up.

